
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR REJECTION OF ANY AND ALL PROPOSALS FOR 

SEPTEMBER RFP’S/BID’S  

 

DATE: September 21, 2010 

  
 

As required by Request for Proposal, the Purchasing Department is requesting the attached 

list of September RFP’s/BID’s be rejected. 

 

 

 

 ********************  

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the rejection of the September 

RFP’s/BID’s as presented. 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Hector Mendez     Tonya Tillman 

Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent 

for Business Operations 


